
 
 

 

Dear Colleague  

 

Re: EYFS 2021/22 Moderation Invitation Monday 22nd November 3.30pm-4.30pm  

 

We would love to welcome teachers/head teachers to participate in an Early Years 

moderation session at Egloskerry Primary School. As you will know there is no LA 

moderation this year however the use of moderation can be incredibly useful for high quality 

outcomes. Therefore, we would love to host an informal session for teachers, this will be a 

fantastic opportunity for teachers to share a consistency of judgements and to form part of 

teachers’ continuing professional development. 

  

 

If you would like to attend please can you email aflashman@egloskerry.net with your 

confirmation.  

 

To get the most out of the moderation we would be grateful if you could bring the following: 

 

● Evidence of two children working below the expected level and two children working 

at the expected level in reading, writing and maths. This could be in the form of 

observations/learning journeys/topic books etc.  

● ‘Bring and Brag’ one or two examples of what is working well in your classroom at the 

moment  

● Any positives you are enjoying about the new framework and any challenges you 

have come across  

 

Thank you so much for taking the time to read this invitation - we really hope you can make 

it! 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

Abi Flashman 

EYFS and KS1 Lead 
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